Important Information for Customers with the Trouble Determination Plan

Our records indicate that you subscribe to the Trouble Determination Monthly Recurring plan. This plan covers the work involved in determining whether a telephone service problem is in the company’s network or inside your home or business.  We are notifying you that this plan -- and the associated $.50 monthly fee -- will be discontinued beginning on or after July 1, 2007.    

Trouble Determination is now part of a more comprehensive Inside Wire Maintenance Service Plan.  For $6.95 a month per line, this plan will now provide trouble determination in addition to the isolation of problems inside the residence or business, and repairs to inside wiring and jacks.    

If you have questions about this change or want to order the Inside Wire Maintenance Service Plan, please contact your AT&T Kentucky representative.






